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July 27, 2023 (Queens, NY) – Senator Joseph Addabbo, Jr. welcomed a new restaurant to his

district, attending a ribbon-cutting ceremony for Kyuramen, located at 108-50 Queens

Boulevard in Forest Hills. Addabbo congratulated the owner, Alan Ni, and took a tour of the

establishment with server, Lucia Lin. The restaurant features honey-combed shaped seating

areas as well as curtain concealed private booths where customers can feast on Japanese-

style ramen noodles, pork bao buns and other tasty dishes.”

“It’s certainly a beautifully designed restaurant offering unique dining options for patrons,”

Addabbo said. “It’s always great to welcome a new business and jobs to the district.  I wish
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them a lot of success.”


